MSM Student Kendra Hearn Receives John Ruffin Student
Investigator Award at XULA Conference

Morehouse School of Medicine 2" year MSCR student Kendra Hearn received the John Ruffin
Student Investigator Award at the Xavier University of Louisiana's 10th Anniversary Health
Disparities Conference held March 16-17"" in New Orleans. Ms. Hearn’s award-winning
presentation was titled "Examining Zip Code as an Income Indicator in Gentrified Atlanta."
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